Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/18/2022 2:22:42 PM

First name: Lindsey Last name: Hooper Organization:

Title:

Comments: Please for the good of the future generation of Montana children do not allow this. Public land use is already becoming a challenge for Montana residents due to out of state residents and the wealthy coming in and taking over. While it's great that they also get to enjoy our great state, We are only hurting the future outdoor recreation opportunities for the next generation of Montanans by allowing the wealthy to come in and take over. Let's continue to provide our future generation with the opportunity to continue to use our public lands to create memories and enjoy the outdoors without having to worry that one day they will no longer have it or get to share it with their children because we keep giving it away to those with more money.